
 

WARNING 

The Commission de Surveillance du Secteur Financier (CSSF) warns the public of the website www.fsclux.lu where a 
so-called “Financial Services Commission Luxembourg” presents itself as the Luxembourg regulatory authority of the 
financial sector and claims to be established at 6 rue Léon Hengen, 2167 Luxembourg. Such an authority does not exist 
in Luxembourg.  
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